
Volunteers Needed!
Do you want to make memorable impact 
as a volunteer? Hospice of Southern 
Maine is always looking for reliable, 
caring, and compassionate individuals to 
join our team. 

If this sounds like you, contact us at  
volunteer@hospiceofsouthernmaine.org 
or call (207)289-3652. 

Trainings take place in April, June and 
September via zoom & in-person sessions. 

Would you like to help with the 
following?

•	 Offer emotional support to patients 
and caregivers

•	 Enable caregiver respite
•	 Assist with errands or meal 

preparation
•	 Provide invaluable bedside 

companionship for patients in their 
final hours

•	 Assist with administrative projects or 
events

To learn more, 
scan the QR code 
or visit: 

hospiceofsouthernmaine.org/volunteer 


